WALLA WALLA COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT NO. 7 COMMISSIONERS MEETING

July 10, 2024


           
                            




Prescott, WA
MINUTES OF MEETING

The WWFPD # 7 commissioner’s meeting did not have a quorum due to wheat harvest.  Commissioners were contacted individually to review and sign vouchers for month. 

No district business

TREASURER’S REPORT:   
REVIEW & APPROVAL OF CURRENT BILLS: 
Vouchers audited and certified by the Auditing Officer as required by RCW 42.24.090, have been recorded on a listing, which was made available to the entire board electronically. Payroll for the amount of $1,783.00 on voucher numbers 7040-7045 and bills on voucher numbers 7046-7055 for the amount of $1,843.04 approved by commissioners for a grand total of $3,626.04. Signatures were acquired individually to turn into county. 
Respectfully submitted,
Sara Winona
Secretary, Sara Winona
Commissioner, Pat Nettleton 
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